
From:  

Sent: 19 February 2018 19:49 
To: Planning 

Subject: Milton Road Development 
  

                                              

19 February 2018  

Cherwell District Council  

Planning Dept 

Bodicote House 

Dear Sir or Madam 

Re:  Change of use of the Milton Road Field from agriculture to sport and community.    

Planning Application: 18/00220/F  

This application has my full support.  The village is expanding at a considerable rate with many young families 

arriving.   Our village desperately needs sport and recreation facilities for all, with adequate parking.   Current 

facilities though loved cause dangerous parking situations on very narrow residential roads.  We have no 

meeting place for large groups, with car park and this is essential for a large village in the 21
st
.century.The 

proposal is long overdue.  Having lived her for almost 50 years I believe we deserve this for our great village. 

Yours faithfully  Janet Morgan 

 

Janet Morgan, The Old Barn, High Street, Adderbury, OX17 3LU. 

  

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally 

privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are 

not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  

  

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer 

software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result 

of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-

mail(and/or any attachments).  

  

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the 

sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to 

any course of action.  
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